
 

D.S. Johnson Elementary School 
Home of the Jaguars! 

This is Dr. Lee, Principal at DS Johnson, with your weekly call and updates for next week.   

First let me say thank you for a great start to the year! We appreciate all of your support in 
getting this school year up and running! We are determined to make this the best year ever as 
we strive for Next Level success!  

Please update and return all contact information and forms that were sent home at the 
beginning of the year. Making sure we have your correct contact information is crucial. Please 
update us anytime there is a change so we can stay connected.  Just as last year, we will send 
all updates out through calls, email, text, Facebook, and our website.  

If you have a 5th grader, you received a letter today explaining a change in schedule that will 
begin Monday.  Feel free to call if you have any questions.   

I hope you all have a wonderful and safe weekend! 

 


